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Hello Committee Members,
 
Please, vote “yes” on HB 2682. This seems to be common sense that a bike lane proceeds through
an intersection, yet at least one court seems to have ruled that it doesn’t. Bicyclists need protection
to ensure drivers will take a second look when turning. I commute to work most days and am very
aware of possible collisions at intersections due to driver inattention. Drivers should be held
accountable for injuring or killing cyclists when crossing the unmarked bike lane that extends
through the intersection.
 
Thank you,
Rebecca Clark
Portland, OR 97203
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